New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services
Strengthening Citizens and Businesses for Economic Mobility

ADDENDUM #1
RFP-2024-DES-07-STREN
Strengthening Citizens and Businesses for Economic Mobility

(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors
to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.)

On December 18, 2023, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services
published a Request for Proposal, soliciting responses from qualified Vendors to provide
workforce development services focused on assisting current, transitioning, and former
New Hampshire Employment Program (NHEP) Temporary Assistance for Needy Families
(TANF) participants in obtaining career advancement support services and opportunities
that will assist them in achieving continued upward economic mobility.

The Department is publishing this addendum to:

1. Delete and replace Section 2.3.6., Stabilization and Support Services,
Subsection 2.3.6.1., with the following:

2.3.6.1. The selected Vendor(s) must approve and provide payment for stabilization
and support services, as referenced in Appendix H— NHEP Employment &
Training Support (ETS) Activities Interface in New HEIGHTS & Bridges, on
an as needed bases in the following areas:

2.3.6.1.1. Transportation allowances;
2.3.6.1.2. Auto repairs;

2.3.6.1.3. Dental care;

2.3.6.1.4. Uniforms and tools;
2.3.6.1.5. Eye glasses; and
2.3.6.1.6. Child care.
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